
 

 

W192 PROW Diversion Notice 
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. Balfour Beatty Vinci (BBV) is working 
in partnership HS2 Ltd to build the new railway in your area. In order to carry out essential 
construction work in the area, we need to divert a section of the W192 public right of way for a 
period of 11 days from 28 June  to 9 July 2021. Please note that the Offchurch  Greenway will remain 
open. 

 
The timeframes in this notification may be subject to change for the latest information, please 
refer to www.hs2inwarwickshire.co.uk 

If you have a question about HS2 or our works, please contact our HS2 Helpdesk team on 
08081 434 434 or email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. www.hs2.org.uk 

Reference number:  HS2-EW-BBV-Ph1-Ar-No-N1-Traf-21-21/06/2021 

http://www.hs2inwarwickshire.co.uk/
mailto:hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk
http://www.hs2.org.uk/

	W192 PROW Diversion Notice
	High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. Balfour Beatty Vinci (BBV) is working in partnership HS2 Ltd to build the new railway in your area. In order to carry out essential construction work in the area, we need to divert a section of the W192 public right of way for a period of 11 days from 28 June  to 9 July 2021. Please note that the Offchurch  Greenway will remain open.
	High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. www.hs2.org.uk



